
From: Richard Guzman
To: Michele Laur
Subject: Re: SOAR CA
Date: Tuesday, August 15, 2006 11:14:44 AM

Hi Michele,

I appreciate the invite, but I have meetings all afternoon until 3pm. I can certainly contact you
tomorrow a.m. after my meeting w/Cathy on the subject request, and let you know our current
approach for supporting your information needs.

Rich

>>> Michele Laur 08/15/2006 9:14 AM >>>
Rich,

We have a team meeting tomorrow at 2 p.m. Would you like to attend and discuss the status of filling
our information needs? Thanks.

Michele
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